
To: Incoming Students 
From: Mitch Bailin 
Subject: First Class Readings and Other Updates 
 
Dear 1Ls and 1Es, 
 
We hope you are as excited as we are to kick off JD Orientation next week. I am writing with a 
few notes and updates.  
 
We are attaching a document with links to each section’s reading assignment for your 
Introduction to the First-Year Experience session (next Tuesday evening Aug. 19 for Section 7, 
next Friday morning Aug. 22 for Sections 1-5). These may also be posted by your professor on 
Canvas, but we wanted to be sure that everyone has them. If your assignment requires access to a 
casebook you do not have yet, please check with the E.B. Williams Law Library where you can 
likely find it on reserve.   
 
Finally, we’d like to share a fun opportunity to meet classmates from your section and beyond. 
On Tuesday afternoon at 4pm, join Peer Advisors at Eleanor Holmes Norton Green for the City 
Scavenger Hunt—a JD social event where you can connect with fellow students, make new 
friends, and start building the networks that will support you throughout law school. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all next week!  
 
Warm wishes,  
 
Mitch Bailin 
Dean of Students  
 
Link to first class reading materials: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yjhjy4xIjoSUwDkXKjNl10iWqfm_UCzt/view?usp=sharing  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yjhjy4xIjoSUwDkXKjNl10iWqfm_UCzt/view?usp=sharing

